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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Commission Accepts Stipulated Agreement at June Meeting 

 

RENO, NEVADA (June 13, 2023) – The Nevada Commission on Ethics accepted a stipulated 
agreement at their June Commission meeting related to use of government equipment (uniform 
and badge) to promote a campaign. The approved stipulation in Ethics Case No. 22-102C 
involved a former Lieutenant for the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department and his campaign 
for Las Vegas City Council. The negotiated agreement resulted in a single non-willful violation of 
NRS 281A.400(7).  
 
The case is the eleventh case the Commission has investigated and concluded involving public 
officer or employee conduct during the 2022 election cycle. See attached document for a 
summary of campaign 2022 cases resolved by the Commission.  
 
In addition to the case resolved by stipulation, the Commission received an update on agency 
operations. The update included highlight of education and outreach efforts as well as legislative 
and budgetary matters. 
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be July 25 in Carson City. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting Materials: https://ethics.nv.gov/Meetings/2023/2023/  
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